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The House on the Mountain Ella Holcombe 2019-02-04 REMEMBERING BLACK SATURDAY
There is a fire coming, and we need to move quickly. Mum and Dad start packing
bags, grabbing woollen blankets, the first-aid kit, torches, and then the photo
albums. Dad puts Ruby on her lead and ties her up near the back door. My chest
feels hollow, like a birdcage. Atmospheric and intensely moving, this is the
story of a family experiencing a bushfire, its devastating aftermath, and the
long process of healing and rebuilding.
Pandemic Jackie French 2020-01-11 The war carried the Spanish flu across the
world. Faces grew masks. Shops and schools wore signs that said, 'Closed'.
Families nursing the sick drew their curtains together to say their house was
quarantined... From the award-winning creators of Flood, Fire, Cyclone and
Drought, comes this powerful story of humanity prevailing during a pandemic.
Wombat Goes to School Jackie French 2020-06-16 She eats. She sleeps. She
scratches. She goes to school... She sleeps. She eats. She scratches - and
finds a hole. When Mothball discovers a new hole, it unexpectedly leads her to
the local school. the children learn that wombats love carrots and grass, while
Mothball learns that lunch boxes contain very few carrots, that sports sheds
can be a good place to have a nap, and that when you're brown and round, it's
not a good idea to get too close to a ball ... Ages 3 years plus
Josephine Wants to Dance Jackie French 2008 Josephine loves to dance. The emus
show her how to point her toes. The eagles teach her how to soar to the music
of the wind. Then the ballet comes to the sleepy town of Shaggy Gully and
Josephine learns that there's another way to dance. This is how Josephine wants
to dance, but will her dream ever come true?
Diary of a Wombat Bruce Whatley 2011-04-01 A delightful and entertaining peek
into the life of one very busy wombat!Ages: 3-7 MondayMorning: Slept.Afternoon:
Slept.Evening: Ate.Scratched.Night: Ate.A typical day. Don't be fooled. this
wombat leads a very busy and demanding life. She wrestles unknown creatures,
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runs her own digging business, and most difficult of all - trains her humans.
She teaches them when she would like carrots, when she would like oats and when
she would like both at the same time. But these humans are slow learners.Find
out how one wombat - between scratching, sleeping and eating - manages to fit
the difficult job of training humans into her busy schedule.
One Camel Called Doug Lu Fraser 2022-02-17 A warmly reassuring rhyming story
(with a fun counting element!) about how it’s ok to need a little alone time,
from the author of the award-winning The Littlest Yak. Doug the camel is all
alone and sometimes he wonders whether one is enough (it makes playing hide and
seek terribly tough…). So when at first one, then two, then three, then four
more camels turn up (followed by a whole camel herd), Doug delights in the
possibilities all these new friends bring. But when Doug is ‘all camelled out’
from all the excitement and it's time to count down to bedtime, he takes just
as much pleasure from the peace of being alone once again. Lu Fraser’s warm,
funny text is a delight to read out loud and is brilliantly illustrated by
Sarah Warburton in the first book from this exciting new picture book
partnership. By Lu Fraser & Kate Hindley: The Littlest Yak
Happy Birthday Wombat Bruce Whatley 2019-05-01 Bestselling Mothball is back -with birthday cake! (Carrot, of course.) She eats, she sleeps, she scratches.
But today it's Mothball's birthday and it's time to celebrate! Created by
author Jackie French and illustrator Bruce Whatley, Happy Birthday Wombat is a
very funny picture book about enjoying a special day -- as seen through the
eyes of the world's most famous wombat. PRAISE FOR DIARY OF A WOMBAT AND OTHER
BOOKS STARRING MOTHBALL 'French and Whatley have conjured an affectionate,
believable wombat self-portrait' -- The New York Times Book Review 'I
absolutely love the tone of Mothball's diary entries -- the dry brevity and
classic wombat behaviour that's made this gorgeous creature an Aussie literary
treasure. Whatley's divinely funny illustrations yet again make for an allrounder of a book that will loosen smiles on readers of any age' -- Kids' Book
Review
The Fire Wombat Jackie French 2020-10-29 As the bushfire swallowed up the world
they knew, a wombat shared her burrow with other animals. As the flames of the
bushfire approach, one small wombat is bravely followed by other animals to the
safety of her underground burrow. From best-selling author and Australian
Children's Laureate, Jackie French, and award-winning illustrator, Danny Snell,
comes a story of survival, courage and friendship.
Kangaroo to the Rescue! Moira Rose Donohue 2015 Shares three true stories of
animal heroism, including the tales of a kangaroo who rescues her owner from an
accident and a blind dog and her canine companion.
Edwina the Emu Sheena Knowles 2012-11-15 The wonderful sequel to the
bestselling and widely acclaimed Edward the Emu. Now, we all know what happened
after Edward met his mate Edwina ... little emus of course! But with a
completely modern challenge for their mother of again finding her true place in
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the scheme of things. Hilarity is bound to happen as Edwina goes job searching
while Edward stays on the nest! AWARDS FOR EDWARD THE EMU Shortlisted - 1989
CBCA Picture Book of the Year
Wombat Warriors Samantha Wheeler 2017-03-29 From the beloved author of Mister
Cassowary, Smooch & Rose and Spud & Charli comes another thrilling adventure
about Australia’s endangered animals. Mouse is not prepared for her last-minute
stay at Aunt Evie’s. How will she cope at a new school without her parents
around? But before Mouse has even unpacked her suitcase, she makes a new friend
– a wombat called Miss Pearl! Suddenly, being in a strange cottage doesn’t seem
so bad, especially when she can snuggle up with a wombat. Mouse soon learns
that not everyone in the area loves wombats, including Aunt Evie’s landlord, a
sheep farmer who destroys them on sight. Can Mouse find her voice in time to
keep her furry friends safe?
Let's Count Goats! Mem Fox 2011-04-19 I can see the airport goats and I can see
their cases. But can you count the pilot goats with goggles on their faces?
This hilarious count-to-ten book features goats of all shapes, sizes, hobbies,
and professions—and each spread gives readers a delightful opportunity to count
the funny four-legged creatures. Acclaimed author Mem Fox’s renowned humor and
infectious rhyme merge with celebrated illustrator Jan Thomas’s bold and
brilliant illustrations to make this an instant goat-by-numbers classic.
Spud - Learning to Fly John van de Ruit 2012-09-18 As Spud Milton continues his
diabolical stagger through adolescence, he learns one of life's most important
lessons: when dealing with women and cretins, nothing is ever quite as it
seems. 'I'm practically a man in most areas,' writes Spud confidently on his
sixteenth birthday. The year is 1992 and, as always in South Africa, radical
change is in the air. The country may be on the bumpy road to an uncomfortable
redemption, but Spud Milton is hoping for a smooth ride as he returns to
boarding school as a senior. Instead, he discovers that his vindictive arch
enemy is back to taunt him and that a garrulous Malawian has taken residence in
his dormitory, along with the regular inmates and misfits he calls friends.
Spud's world has never seemed less certain. He attempts to master Shakespeare,
wrestles constantly with God and the power of negative thinking, and develops
an aversion to fried fish after a shocking discovery about his grandmother,
Wombat. Spud - Learning to Fly transports the reader on an authentic tragicomic
journey, deep into the sublime and ridiculous world of being a teenager. It is
the third and penultimate instalment in the series of Spud Milton's schoolboy
diaries, following on the best-selling Spud and Spud - The Madness
Continues....
Pete the Sheep Bruce Whatley 2013-02-01 There's no cutting corners on this
durable edition featuring Pete and other favourite friends at Sean's Sheep
Salon. the award-winning team behind Diary of a Wombat have joined forces again
to create another highly amusing picture book.Sean is a shearer and instead of
a sheepdog to help him, he's got a sheep sheep - Pete. After being rejected by
the other shearers and their dogs, Sean and Pete set up a sheep salon in town.
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Sheep from everywhere arrive to have their wool shorn in the latest style and
even the shearers' dogs end up arriving for a cut in order to look
gorgeous.Jackie and Bruce have created the perfect combination of words and
illustrations in this irreverent look at the world of sheep shearing.Ages 4-9
Wombats Julie Murray 2011-09-01 Easy-to-read text and oversized, striking
photos set in a colorful design introduce young readers to the wombat! Readers
will learn about the wombat's unique body features, diet, social behavior,
habitat, predators, and ways of defense. They will also learn about the life of
a baby wombat, from joey to independence. Shaded territory maps highlight areas
of Australia the wombat calls home. Fun facts appear throughout, and the book
closes with a full page of kid-friendly wombat facts. This title will leave
readers with a deeper appreciation of the land down under and the incredible
wombat! A table of contents, a glossary with phonetic spellings, and an index
are included. Big Buddy BOOKS is an imprint of ABDO Publishing Company.
Memoirs of an Elf Devin Scillian 2014-09-01 It's Christmas Eve and Spark Elf
has the very important job of keeping Santa Claus on schedule as he travels the
globe in 24 hours delivering presents. Small in stature with pointy ears and
stopwatch in hand, Spark lets Santa know it's time to go. He programs the GPS
while the other elves secure the toy bag and check the Nice list. Little known
fact: We don't even bring the Naughty list with us. Six hours into the trip
Santa, sleigh and crew begin to fall behind--so many cuddly doggies to pet and
extra cookies to eat. The jolly group makes up time in Brazil and soon find
themselves back at the North Pole. Their work is done. But wait, there's
something left in the bag--but it isn't a present at all--it's a family dog!
Well known fact: Santa gives things away. He does not take things! Momma Claus
comes to the rescue with a plan to get the dog back to his family. Can Santa
return the family's beloved pooch in time to keep their Christmas merry?
Wombat Walkabout Carol Diggory Shields 2009 Rhyming text follows six little
wombats on walkabout and a hungry dingo following, envisioning them as his
lunch until the wombats turn the tables on him.
Diary of a Wombat Jackie French 2003 In his diary, a wombat describes his life
of eating, sleeping, and getting to know some new human neighbors.
Dippy's Big Day Out Jackie French 2019-01-29 The setting is Australia, 100,000
years ago, where a VERY LARGE wombat is seen sleeping and most probably
scratching, as well. This is where it all began. Dippy is a sweet, gentle
wombat who lived many many thousands of years ago. He also happens to be a BIG
wombat, one the size of a mini bus; a diprotodon from 100,000 years ago, and
his friends include dinosaurs , thylacines, and other megafauna. All Dippy
wants is to discover a place to sleep where his snoring won't disturb his
friends, plus delicious food to eat. But where will he find them?
Diary of a Fly Doreen Cronin 2007-08-21 This is the diary...of a fly. A fly
who, when she's not landing on your head or swimming in your soup, is trying to
diary-of-a-wombat-classroom-activities

4/8

Downloaded from avenza-dev.avenza.com
on December 10, 2022 by guest

escape her 327 brothers and sisters who are driving her crazy! Even though
she's little -- just like her best friends Worm and Spider -- Fly wants to be a
superhero. And why not? She walks on walls, sees in all directions at once, and
can already fly! Doreen Cronin and Harry Bliss, the team behind the New York
Times bestsellers Diary of a Worm and Diary of a Spider, reach hilarious
heights with their story of a little fly who's not afraid to dream big. Really
big.
Christmas Wombat Bruce Whatley 2012-12-15 It's Christmas - from a wombat's
point of view. It's Christmas! And it's Christmas for Mothball the Wombat,
too.She eats, she sleeps, she scratches,but on Christmas Eve ... Created by
writer Jackie French and illustrator Bruce Whatley, CHRISTMAS WOMBAT is another
irresistible picture book by this extraordinary award-winning pair. Ages 3+
Wombat Stew Marcia Kay Vaughan 2014 In this classic Australian picture book, a
dingo catches a wombat and wants to cook him in a stew. But all the other bush
animals have a plan to save their friend. They trick the dingo into using mud,
feathers, flies, bugs and gumnuts in his wombat stew, and the result is a stew
the dingo will never forget!
Drought Jackie French 2018-04 I remember when rain stopped, When day by day the
water dropped, All across a sun-bleached land, Drought spread its withered,
deadly hand. From the award-winning creators of Flood, Fire and Cyclone comes
Droughta moving story about the devastating effects drought has on many
Australians and their farms.
Possum Goes to School Melanie Carter 2015 A possum finds his way into a
cupboard in the classroom, to the dismay of the teachers and the delight of the
children. He creates havoc as he rushes through the school trying to get away.
This delightful picture book is a sequel to Possum in the House.
Edward the Emu Sheena Knowles 1998-04-04 Edward the emu was sick of the zoo,
There was nowhere to go, there was nothing to do, And compared to the seals
that lived right next door, Well being an emu was frankly a bore. Tired of his
life as an emu, Edward decides to try being something else for a change. He
tries swimming with the seals. He spends a day lounging with the lions. He even
does a stint slithering with the snakes. But Edward soon discovers that being
an emu may be the best thing after all. And so he returns to his pen, only to
find a big surprise awaiting him. . . . Edward is tired of being an emu, so he
decides to try being something else for a change. First he spends some time
swimming with the seals. Next, he lounges with the lions. He even slithers with
the snakes. But Edward soon discovers that being an emu may not be so bad after
all. So he heads back to his pen, only to find a big surprise awaiting him . .
.Sheena Knowles' upbeat, rhyming text and Rod Clement's deliciously droll
illustrations are sure to make readers laugh out loud in this whimsical picture
book by the creators of Edwina the Emu."If you buy one book...for sheer fun,
there's no question it should be this one." San Diego Union Tribune
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How to Put Your Parents to Bed Mylisa Larsen 2016-02-09 Mylisa Larsen's tonguein-cheek bedtime story about a role reversal between parents and a child pairs
perfectly with Babette Cole's hilarious and bright watercolor illustrations. No
one likes going to bed. And you're not even tired. You want to stay up and have
all sorts of fun adventures! But take a look at your parents. They're really
tired. They're exhausted. But they just won't go to bed! Help them put down the
cell phones, turn off the TV, stop cleaning the dishes, and go to bed! You
might be small, but you can handle this task. Follow the instructions in this
book and you'll have them snoring in no time. Debut author Mylisa Larsen teams
up with Babette Cole, author-illustrator of Princess Smartypants and Dr. Dog,
to present a bedtime story like you've never seen before!
Looking for Crabs Bruce Whatley 1993 A family goes crabbing on the beach, but
can't seem to find any crabs--only the reader can see where they are hiding.
Baby Wombat's Week Jackie French 2011-04-01 He sleeps. He eats. He gets bored.
He creates havoc wherever he goes! He′s Mothball′s baby - and he′s even cuter,
naughtier and more determined than his mum. Created by writer Jackie French and
illustrator Bruce Whatley, Baby Wombat′s Week is an irresistible new picture
book by the award-winning duo of the international bestseller Diary of a
Wombat.
The Diary of William Shakespeare, Gentleman Jackie French 2016-08-01 THE DIARY
OF WILLIAM SHAKESPEARE, GENTLEMAN is part comedy, part love story, the threads
of Shakespeare's life drawn from his plays. Could the world's greatest writer
truly put down his pen forever to become a gentleman? He was a boy who escaped
small town life to be the most acclaimed playwright of the land. A lover whose
sonnets still sing 400 years later; a glover's apprentice who became a
gentleman. But was he happy with his new riches? Who was the woman he truly
loved? The world knows the name of William Shakespeare. This book reveals the
man - lover, son and poet. Based on new documentary evidence, as well as
textual examination of his plays, this fascinating book gives a tantalising
glimpse at what might have been: the other hands that helped craft those plays,
the secrets that must ever be hidden but - just possibly - may now be told.
Ages 12+
Pete the Sheep-sheep Jackie French 2005 The sheep-shearers in Shaggy Gully all
have a sheep dog, but the new guy Shaun uses an extremely polite sheep named
Pete.
Flood Jackie French 2011 This is a story that shows how strong and devastating
flood water can be to homes and livelihoods. It is inspired by the 2011
Queensland floods but it could be about any of the disasters that strike our
land, and the events that turn everyday Australians into heroes. Flood depicts
water mercilessly ripping through Queensland towns and then receding, leaving
destruction and devastation in its wake. Told from the perspective of a cattle
dog who is separated from his family, Flood helps children to understand the
affects of a traumatic natural disaster without being too confronting, while
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the story of the little tugboat that pushes a boardwalk out to sea, staving off
further disaster, gives smaller children a hero they can relate to. Flood is a
beautiful and timely expression of the strength of the Australian spirit during
times of adversity.
Wombat Wins Bruce Whatley 2015-10-01 The school sports day is on and Mothball
wombat is competing! She eats. She sleeps. She scratches. But can this wombat
win? From the award-winning, bestselling creators of Diary of a Wombat. This is
a book about a wombat ... winning. Yes, Mothball has become an athlete, albeit
a little accidentally. In her never-ending quest for carrots Mothball stumbles
upon the children at the local school competing in the school sports. And
despite her somewhat limiting physique and lack of training, Mothball manages
to go home with a gold medal. Why puff and pant when you can eat, sleep and
scratch? PRAISE 'A great addition to any first reader's library and a book to
be savoured many times, alone or in shared reading. Highly Recommended.' -Reading Time
A Day to Remember Jackie French 2015-02-01 ANZAC Day seen through the eyes of
generations of Australians. Ages: 7-12 Anzac Day is the day when we remember
and honour Anzac traditions down the ages, from the first faltering march of
wounded veterans in 1916 to the ever increasing numbers of their descendants
who march today. Containing reference to the many places the ANZACs have
fought, and the various ways in which they keep the peace and support the
civilians in war-torn parts of the world today, this is a picture book that
looks not only at traditions, but also the effects of war.
Environmental education in the schools creating a program that works.
Possum Magic Mem Fox 1983 When Grandma Poss's magic turns Hush invisible, the
two possums take a culinary tour of Australia to find the food that will make
her visible once more.
Blossom Possum Gina M. Newton 2006 Early one morning Blossom Possum gets such a
fright she thinks the sky is falling down! She has to tell someone, so she sets
off with her news. On the way she meets her bush mates, but she also runs in to
trouble ... Age 3+
Sebastian Lives in a Hat Thelma Catterwell 2015-12-01
Over in Australia Marianne Berkes 2011-03-01 Learning becomes fun with this
book about the animals that are unique to Australia. In Over in Australia:
Amazing Animals Down Under, amazing artwork will inspire children in classrooms
and at home to appreciate environment, ecology, and the world around us! The
perfect Australia children's book, Marianne Berkes makes animal habitats for
kids exciting with Over in Australia, which doubles as a fun, interactive,
counting book for kids! Most of the animals in Australia are unique, meaning
they live ONLY in Australia. From kangaroos to koalas, they are a fascinating
bunch. Once again, Marianne Berkes makes learning fun. Kids will hop, slurp,
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and munch as they imitate and count the animals. Like Over in the Arctic, the
cut-paper illustrations will inspire many an art project. Plus Marianne
provides tons of ideas for activities and curriculum extensions about
Australia, literature, writing, and animals. Teachers and parents, as well as
kids, are the winners. Parents, teachers, gift givers, and many others will
find: captivating illustrations of paper cut animals which will inspire many an
art project! backmatter that includes further information about Australia and
the animals that live there Music and song lyrics to "Over in Australia" sung
to the tune "Over in the Meadow". a book for young readers learning to count!
The Nian Monster Andrea Wang 2016-12-01 Tong tong! The legendary Nian monster
has returned at Chinese New Year. With horns, scales, and wide, wicked jaws,
Nian is intent on devouring Shanghai, starting with Xingling! The old tricks to
keep him away don't work on Nian anymore, but Xingling is clever. Will her
quick thinking be enough to save the city from the Nian Monster?
The Wombat Barbara Triggs 1996 This is the first book published solely about
one of Australia's iconic marsupials: the wombat. It gives a full account of
the wombat's way of life above and below the ground, its life cycle, maternal
behaviour, mating and reproduction.
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